
HIMGA BOARD MEETING 
September 12, 2018 

Members present: Wes Higdon, Marvin Emmons, Rich Rose, Dennis Farris, 
Wally Kratzer, James Loomis, Keith Bunting.  Randy Tabler was present 
Old Business: 

1. Participants still must complete Match Play. Next board will have to 
address how many league events must be played to qualify for events. 

New Business: 
1. Suggestions to change the handicap holes of play. James Loomis moved 

and Rich Rose seconded that we accept the alternate handicap scoresheet. 
Motion carried. 

2. Randy believed the system could be available the next HIMGA event 
3. Treasurers report: As of last of August balance of $5,803.83. 
4. Club Championship coming up September 28 & 29. Sign-up sheet are 

posted.  Barry will need some help getting event started. 
5. Question came up as to someone from past wanting again to play 

HIMGA events.  Membership is for a life time for members. 
6. Brief discussion of annual fall breakfast & meeting. 
7. Board nominations is still open. Karl Trahan & Don Cine have indicated 

the desire to be on the ballot. 
8. Cart path improvement has been approved and a bid has been accepted. 

When project will start is unknown. 
9. October 16th is when Jon will aerate the greens. We will play only the 

back nine that league day. Event scheduled is Ryder Cup and tournament 
committee will work on what and how event will be held that day 

10. Discussion on Silver tee box person being an A player and how to handle 
first responders who are playing and are called for emergencies and how 
to score such. Secretary does not know of any conclusions the group may 
have come up with. 

 
Meeting adjourned 

 
Respectfully submitted 
Keith Bunting, Secretary 


